
Schweitzer, Debbie

Subject:

From: Weidner, Sandy [mailto:Sandy.Weidner@goRacine.org]
Sent: Friday, July 02,2010 11:29 AM
To: Johnson-Martín, Janice
Subject: no parking restriction on Prospect St.

Janice,
Please submit my request to the Traffic Commission to extend the No Parking restriction 40 feet or so east on the north
side of the 2500 block of Prospect Street.
Thank you

Sandy'Weidner
Alderman 6th District
City of Racine

FW: no parking restriction on Prospect St.
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